
AMBIT ENGINEERING, INC. CIVIL    ENGINEERS    AND     LAND     SURVEYORS 

200 Griffin Road, Unit 3, Portsmouth, NH 03801 
Phone (603) 430-9282 Fax 436-2315 
 
18 April, 2022 

Peter Stith, Chair 
City of Portsmouth Technical Advisory Committee 
1 Junkins Avenue 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 
 
RE: Portsmouth Maple Masjid, 686 Maplewood Avenue, Site Plan Approval 
Request for Additional One Year extension 
Dear Mr. Stith and Technical Advisory Committee members: 

On behalf of the Portsmouth Maple Masjid, we hereby submit a request for an additional one year 
extension of the Site Plan Approval granted April 18, 2019 for property located at 686 Maplewood 
Avenue. The Mosque has selected a contractor and is in the process of fund raising. The extension is 
necessary for the applicant to be able to begin the project. 

The Plan Set submitted is unchanged from the plans approved in 2021. 

We look forward to reviewing the project at the May 3, 2022 Technical Advisory Committee Meeting. 

Sincerely, 

John Chagnon, PE 
Ambit Engineering, Inc. 
CC: ISSA 
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           John Chagnon
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